
 

  

 Learn to Swim News 31/3/23 

 

Congrats Swimmers! 
 

Nice work in Term 1 2023 on all your swimming skills! It was really cool to see all the swimmers this term 
working hard and continuing to build their confidence in the water. Term 1 saw us with the 
highest number of swimmers booked in per week in the history of the EA Network Centre. 
It has been an honour from our team to continue to work with you and the community in 
developing confident swimmers. 
 

End of Term 1 2023 
 

As we wrap up the end of Term 1, the last day of classes will start from Friday 31st March – 
Thursday 6th April. With Good Friday (7/4) and Easter Saturday (8/4) we will not have classes 
held on these two days and therefore your account will not be debited. 
 

April School Holiday Swim Lessons  
 

Our Holiday Swim Lessons are open for booking on Week 1 and Week 2 of the holidays. 
Week 1 will be four days from 11th – 14th April and Week 2 will run five days from 17th – 21st 
April. These can be a good time to practice certain skills or get in consecutive 
days of practice and convert those skills to muscle memory. 
 

Term 2 2023 
 

Term 2 2023 starts off in a funny time with Monday April 24th being our first day of 
swimming lesson and the start of Term 2. Tuesday 25th April is ANZAC Day and with this day 
as a public holiday we will not have any lessons. The other public holiday to occur during 
Term 2 is the King’s Birthday on Monday 5th June where we will not be holding any lessons on this day. 
 

Exciting Times Ahead 
 

We have a lot of exciting things planned for the rest of the school year and can’t wait to share these along 
the way. Some exciting things for Term 2 are water safety week during week 9 (19th – 24th June), where we 
will go through how to stay safe around the waters of our community. And during the month of May, we 
will start the review process into our Swim School Program to make sure we are continuing to provide the 
best service to our community. We will be looking for feedback from parents during this time to help us 
make sure we develop a well-balanced program with feedback from all perspectives. 
 
We also want to Congratulate our instructor Bev who has been teaching swim lessons for 35 years! We are 
grateful for her passion for teaching swimming and love hearing all the stories that shows how important 
Bev is to our community.  
 
As always if you have any questions or feedback, please let us know on eanccsr@adc.govt.nz 

 
Julia and the Swim School Team       
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